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 PUBLIC VIEWING FROM 2pm 
2:15pm ‘Gingerbread Man puppet show’ followed by children’s crafts 

Entrance Fee £1.00 
TOMBOLA ~ RAFFLE ~ REFRESHMENTS 

Presentation of Prizes from 3:30pm 
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Film Night, “Lion”, Saturday 8th  July 
 
Dev Patel and Nicole Kidman star in “Lion”, a moving film about a 
young man’s quest to discover his roots. This is the true and 
remarkable story of five year old Saroo, who gets lost on a train 
which takes him thousands of miles across India, away from home 
and family. Saroo must learn to survive alone in Kolkata, before 
ultimately being adopted by an Australian couple. Twenty-five years 
later, armed with only a handful of memories, his unwavering 
determination, and with the help of Google Earth, he sets out to find 
his lost family and finally return to his first home. 
 
“ Lion” is beautifully filmed and brilliantly acted. Don’t forget to 
bring your tissues, especially for the film’s emotional climax. 
Tickets can be purchased in King’s Stores (priced £4), via the website 
www.wegottickets.com, or reserved by contacting me. They will also 
be available on the night for £5. 
 
Doors at the village hall will open at 7pm and the screening will start 
at 7:30pm. There will be a bar and other refreshments including ice-
cream. 
 
Sandra Lester, New Buckenham Arts 
861114, sandralester5@gmail.com 
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August Fete Monday 28th August 2017 
 
I hope everyone did receive the update from June which was 
unfortunately missed from Parish News. (mea culpa, Ed) 
As a reminder we have new attractions, a display of vintage cars and 
pony rides for the children. I also mentioned the need to borrow as 
many party tents and gazebos as possible, hoping we will have a 
lovely day again! 
 
Just to reconfirm the collection arrangements for various stalls: 
BOOKS – will be collected at Beech House by me (and David), either 
leave in garage or call me if you would like a collection. No 
magazines please, they do not sell and go straight to recycling. 
JUMBLE & NEARLY NEW – can be left at Mill House Garage. As usual 
please bag these separately and label appropriately. 
WHITE ELEPHANT – please contact Clive at Mill House, he will collect 
and put in our storage space, he is ready to start this now. 
 
The tickets for the Main Draw will be distributed through the August 
Parish News so look out for those. Any potential prizes for raffle, 
tombola, especially bottles or other can also be left with me or at 
Mill House. Many thanks in advance for all the goodies you provide. 
As always running the fete takes a lot of help so the more the 
merrier. There are all sorts of jobs and any time you feel able to 
commit to would be welcome. It is not necessary to commit to the 
whole day, though we are very grateful to those who do. Setting up 
starts first thing, there are all the attractions to run and, often the 
area we are short of help, it all needs to be cleared up at the end.  
 
If you can offer any help please speak to any member of the 
committee, me, Gerry Walsh, Clive Rush, Jon Halfacree, Ann 
Gascoyne, Sue Cattermole, Darren Rush, Rob St John Cooper, Simon 
Ballard or Paul Madden. 
 
Carolyn Hupton, Chair of Fundraisers 
860216, carolyn.hupton@gmail.com 
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Just Ask  

Property Maintenance 

for all your property requirements  

specialising in Kitchens and Bathrooms   

Free No Obligation Quotes  

Just Ask Paul  

on 

01953 861476 or 07584 283624  

email: justaskpaul1@yahoo.co.uk 

BEAUTY BOX 
AND FOOT HEALTH PRACTICE 

Dermalogica facials / Body treatments 

Aromatherapy and Swedish massage 

Indian Head massage 

Manicures / Pedicures  

 Nail extensions 

Waxing Electrolysis 

General foot care / nail cutting 

Corns / Hard Skin  

Ingrowing toe nails 

Verruca treatment / Diabetic Feet 
 

HOME VISITS AVAILABLE 

Gayle Wilby Dip CFHP / MPSPract 

A MEMBER OF THE ALLIANCE OF PRIVATE SECTOR 

PRACTITIONERS 

 1 Norwich Road, New Buckenham 

Tel: 01953 861 021    

HAND-MADE WINDOWS 

DOORS, KITCHENS 

AND FURNITURE 

 

EVERYONE IS TALKING ABOUT 

JAMIE’S HAND MADE WOODWORK 

TELEPHONE JAMIE ON 

01953 860 933 
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Ways of Looking 
 
There was a steady stream of visitors to the Bucks Photo Show at 
the Village Hall over the Bank Holiday weekend and, judging by the 
comments in the Visitors’ Book, they were a very appreciative 
crowd! 
 
I must confess to having something of a problem with photography. 
Like most people, I have a collection of packets of “snaps” of the 
“point & click” variety, which are lovely reminders of friends and 
family and occasions, but beyond that...? 
 
This exhibition, with works by over 28 photographers, showed that 
there were many other ways of looking and seeing. There were 
close-ups, portraits, landscapes and townscapes, studies of the 
effects of light, images of the amazing beauty of the natural world 
of fur, feathers and flowers. Also to be seen were fine reminders of 
our industrial past and its depredations and glimpses of how we live 
and eat now. 
 
Drone photography and the use of mobile phones have brought us a 
long way from the darkroom of old, but how I loved some of the 
black & white pictures. There was in them such a depth of texture, 
of light and shadow as to make them almost colourful. 
 
It was good to see a collection of work from the students at 
Wymondham Academy. The images were interesting, thoughtful and 
sometimes playful; evidence of some serious work exploring the 
power of the image and how it can be controlled and manipulated. 
Great good stuff! 
 
Congratulations to all the contributing photographers and to Charles 
and New Barts for arranging such an interesting show – and 
providing, as usual, the delicious cakes, tea and coffee to embellish 
the occasion. 
 
Joyce Little 
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Come and join us for a homemade, vintage style, cream tea lunch, fol-

lowed by a fun afternoon of painting and creating. Learn chalk paint-

ing techniques and enjoy a craft of the day, in a friendly,  

nostalgic atmosphere.  

Only £30 per person, including lunch and all materials. 

Please Contact: Joanne Aston on, 01953861112 or email, 

jo.aston@kevaston.demon.co.uk for further details. 

Facebook: https://m.facebook.com/115mabeldoll/ for events page. 
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New Buckenham Easter Art Exhibition 
 
After a lot of hard work by everyone involved we had yet another 
very enjoyable Exhibition, lots of great artwork, lots of visitors, lots 
of positive comments and lots of cake. What could be better? I nor-
mally post a spreadsheet detailing the event, but with all the histori-
cal information it has become a bit unwieldy, however if anyone 
would like a copy please let me know. 
 
The event made a profit of £3,206.62 after expenses and insurance 
costs, which is shared between the Village Hall trust and the Church. 
In total since its inception the Art Exhibition has raised almost 
£68,000, a tremendous sum of money. 
 
Thank you if you exhibited, bought, visited or helped out over the 
weekend and I would like to take this opportunity to especially thank 
Hazel and Clive who put so much into making this event the continu-
ing success it is. So, roll on next year!!! 
 
Jon Halfacree, Fundraisers 
 

New Buckenham Players. 

 
This is an early invitation to all you budding actors out there to put 
this date in your diaries, Tuesday 5th September 2017 at 7:30pm for 
the auditions for the forthcoming Christmas Pantomime, of “DICK 
WHITTINGTON” which will be directed by none other than Clive 
Rush. All are welcome, adults and children — we want you all. Do 
not forget, this will be another amazing Christmas show! 
 
Also I would like to welcome anyone who would like to help in the 
green room with costume changes and makeup. 
 
Kirsten will also be asking for ladies to help with the costumes as  
this is a big show. All hands and on deck with be needed, so come 
along, don’t be shy. You can contact any member of the committee 
or Clive himself. We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Your Chairman, Sally Elvin 
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Pete Vale 

 
Professional 
Painter, Decorator 

and Airless Sprayer 
Accredited by the P.D.A 

High quality, friendly service 

Fully insured 

Free quotations 

 

T   01953 861 230 
M  07986 114 108 
 

E  peter.vale@hotmail.co.uk 

PValeDecorating 

Andy Free Dip FD  
Independent Family Funeral Director 

Fairfields, High Street, Attleborough, Norfolk. 

(Next to Attleborough Methodist Church) 

 

Andy Free and Jane Patrick have been gently helping and guiding bereaved families in New Buckenham and the 

surrounding area for many years, arranging funeral services that can truly reflect the life which has been led. 

You can visit us at our relaxing funeral home, or if you prefer, we can visit you in the comfort of your own home 

Our family provide a high standard, traditional service, with a good level of local knowledge to be able to arrange 

the best for you and your family, we consider it a privilege to look after someone as if they are one of our own. 

We also offer the comfort of guaranteed Pre-paid Funeral Plans and advice on Memorialisation 

 

Contact us on (01953) 452455 24 Hours 

Email: andy@andyfree.com  www.andyfree.com 
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Village Hall News Summer 2017  
As we approach the AGM it seems a good time to reflect on another 
year and the work that has been done, and plans for the future. It’s 
been a busy year with much work carried out to maintain and 
improve the hall and facilities. Regular users will see improvements 
including the new kitchen door and a more robust tap for the kitchen 
sink. New thermostats have been fitted to radiators in the meeting 
rooms ready for the winter. Planned work to repair and decorate 
exterior woodwork should start in July.  Trustees give their time to 
keep on top of all the jobs required to maintain a building for public 
use. Being part of something is always fun, but we are frequently 
reminded of how important this work is with the admiring comments 
from visitors, all thanks to the paid and unpaid work to keep it 
going. One major job planned for this year is the re-varnishing of the 
auditorium floor. This will cause the auditorium to be out of action 
for at least four days, probably in late August or early September. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this causes and appreciate your 
patience, but it needs doing and there is never a good time.  
The cost for this floor restoration work will be paid from the 100 
Club funds. Our thanks to all who contribute to the 100 Club and 
support the hall in this way. In particular thanks to Ken Gee who, 
along with Jimpy Casson, has spent many hours cajoling members 
and collecting subscriptions. Ken has now retired and his 
contributions over many years are much appreciated. His time and 
dedication have ensured that we have the funds to complete big 
maintenance projects in the village hall. Thanks Ken! And welcome 
to Paul Madden, who has taken on the job and will be coming round 
to collect subscriptions and of course deliver your winnings. If you 
would like to take part, do your bit for fundraising and enjoy an 
occasional win, please contact Peter Casson or Paul Madden  
(860850). 
The AGM is coming up in July and all parishioners and hall users are 
welcomed to come along to the meeting, and hopefully contribute 
your views and comments on the future of the Village Hall. This is a 
community asset and we rely on the support and involvement of the 
whole community. The Trust is always keen to involve willing 
individuals in running and maintaining the hall. We look forward to 
seeing you on Tuesday 18th July at 8pm.  
Juliet Fulford on behalf of New Buckenham Village Hall Trust  
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Parish Council 
Summary of Draft Minutes, June 2017 
 
1. PC resolved to approve draft Minutes of the May meeting. 
2. Matters arising 
a) closed churchyard - quotations are being sought for the formal 
section of the churchyard. 
b) a grant application has been sent by the Neighbourhood Planning 
Team to Locality and is being considered on 13th June. 
c) a memorial plaque in memory of Lindsay Stevenson is in a poor 
state of repair and it agreed to replace it in brass at a cost of £50. 
3. Public Participation  
a) District Councillor Report 
Cabinet gave approval for Officers to work with members to identify 
‘unsightly sites’ within their Wards. In total, 42 sites were 
nominated including Church Farm House. The list will be taken for 
approval and through a variety of measures it is hoped to improve 
the sites that currently affect the community. 
b) Parish Councillor Reports. 
Mary Manning raised the problem of parking in Marsh Lane restricting 
access for refuse vehicles. It was noted parking in certain places also 
presented problems for emergency vehicles and school buses. 
4. Planning 
Parish Council Comments 
Pickwick House Grange Road - changes to planning - no objection. 
Village Green - Community Noticeboard (PC is the applicant so no 
recommendation) 
Breckland Planning Decisions 
Towns End Norwich Road - approved 
The Retreat Market Place - approved 
5. Financial  
a) Clerk to provide full quarterly report next meeting 
b) payments for June approved 
c) Annual Governance statement - received and approved  
d) Accounting statement- received and approved  
e) Annual Return - approved for signing 
f) Annual Accounts - defer to next meeting 
 
Continued on page 14 ………. 
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Tacolneston Osteopaths 
 

Yvonne Ayliffe D.O.FSCCO  
BSSCMD MICrA 
Ian Lewis B.Ost. 
 
9 The Fields, Tacolneston 
Tel: 01953 789629/07770652839 
acorns.clinic.aylsham@gmail.com 
 
•Experienced osteopath qualified 
 for 35 years 
•Gentle Osteopathy for the elderly 
•Cranial Osteopathy 
•Headaches and migraine, acute necks 
•Sporting injuries, accidents & whiplash 
•For muscular and joint problems 
•Repetitive strain injuries at  
  work or at home 
•Pre-& post- pregnancy for mother and baby 
 

OSTEOPATHY FOR ALL 
Please ring and discuss any problem 
in confidence and  with no obligation. 

BUILDER & DECORATOR 

 
 

All types of building work 
undertaken including:- 

 

 

 
 

 

 Specialising in Older 
Properties 

 Extensions / Loft Conversions 

 Roofing 

 Property Maintenance 

 Landscape Gardening 

 
 

MOBILE: 07778 602 026 
HOME: 01953 860 693 
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….. Continued from page 12 
 
6. Community Car Scheme 
Cllr Hobley is dealing with DBS checks. Concerns raised regarding 
the need for such extensive medical checks. District Cllr believed 
Breckland would pay costs. Violet Highton had recruited 2 new 
drivers making a total of 12. Council expressed thanks to Mrs 
Highton  
7. Allotments  
Cllr Chirodian drew attention to 2 uncultivated plots. Clerk agreed 
to write to those concerned as there is a waiting list. 
8. Parish Clerk Probationary Period 
Noted that the 6 month probationary period expires at the end of 
June. It was agreed to be extended to September when Cllr's will 
meet the Clerk and report at the October meeting. 
 
Mary Dowson on behalf of the Parish Council 
 
 
 

Forthcoming Meeting Dates 
 

Our July Parish Council meeting will take place on Tuesday 11th 

July at 7:30pm in the Village Hall. As always, a warm welcome is 

extended to all parishioners. 

 

Parish Council meetings are held on the second Tuesday of every 

month at 7:30pm in the Large Meeting Room at the Village Hall. We 

don’t usually meet in August. 

 

For information - Parish Council Meetings 2017 

12th September, 10th October, 14th November, 12th December 

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Karen Hobley - Chair; 860529, karenhobley@hotmail.com 
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A Volunteer is Needed….. 
 
The William Barber Almshouses Trustees are looking for someone to 
join our small committee to help us monitor and maintain the four 
almshouses in the Village. These houses were rebuilt in 1861 but 
were the legacy of William Barber who died in 1693 and are for 
villagers who find themselves in need. The Trustees also act as 
befrienders to the residents. So, if you are willing to give up a small 
portion of your time to keep this historic trust active within the 
village please contact me on 01953 861253. 
 
Felicity Thomas 
 
 
 
 

Good Companions 
 
On 30th June, 28 members went to Oulton Broad for a lovely lunch 
and then on to Lowestoft for a show at the Marina Theatre, which 
was enjoyed by all. 
 
There will be no meeting in July so our next meeting will be on 
Thursday 17th August at the Village Hall at 2:30pm. 
 
Christine Wilby 
 
 
 
 

Dave Dowson Hackers Trophy 
 
The Dave Dowson Hackers Trophy 2017 was held at Silfield Pitch and 
Putt on Saturday 24th June. A total of 13 players took part on an 
overcast and warm morning. It was good to see four new players 
take part and everybody enjoyed the occasion. This year the trophy 
was awarded to Dave's brother Rodney who was delighted and 
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Your Editorial Team 
 
In response to our calls for assistance and back-up, we are delighted 
to welcome Richard Hoggett to our team. Richard has stepped in to 
ensure continuity. He will edit the August issue, and may well bring 
some ideas to enhance layout and production. Don’t expect a sudden 
metamorphosis into something like The Sun or, heaven forbid, The  
Daily Star, but there may be subtle improvements based on Richard’s 
expertise with publications. 
 
There will be no change to the arrangements for contributions, 
please continue to use the email editor@newbucknews.co.uk or send 
by non-electronic means to Linda or myself. 
 
The Editorial Team are very grateful to Simon Ballard for his 
considerable help in getting copies of the Parish News printed during 
the last year. 
 
Thanks as ever to Mary and Joyce, who are our human spelling and 
grammar checkers, as well as moral guardians! 
 
Michael  
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C.A. Rush Ltd., t/a Mill House Garage 
 

THE COMMON, NEW BUCKENHAM 

Tel: 01953 860 572-Fax: 01953 860 090 
E-Mail: clive.rush@btconnect.com 

l 

EVERYTHING FOR THE MOTORIST... 

M.O.T Station inc. Diesel and Catalyst cars 

Full Diagnostic Facilities 
Up-to-date E.C.U - Engine Management Scanner 

o 
Servicing 

Exhausts, Batteries, Welding, Bodywork. Fully Equipped Tyre Bay 
Insurance and Accident Repairs 

Breakdown Service 

o 
AIR CONDITIONING SPECIALISTS 

All makes of tyres at very low prices 
WE WILL COLLECT AND RE-DELIVER YOUR CAR 

 Complete Garden Clearance 

  New Gardens Designed & Planted 

  Existing Gardens Redesigned 

  Ornamental Shingle Gardens 

  Low Maintenance Gardens 

  Regular Garden Maintenance  

Paths, Drives & Patios 

  Lawns Turfed or Seeded 

  Trees Lopped & Felled 

  Hedges Planted & Maintained 

  Garden Fencing & Gates  Free Estimates and Advice 

  Garden Drainage Systems   

  Micro-digger for Hire 

 Pressure Cleaning 

For a friendly fair service 

Phone: 01953 456071  Mobile: 07785 308 423 

E-mail: ray@homecarelandscaping.co.uk 
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from 16th to 19th centuries 

 

Newspapers from 17th century 
Modern First Editions 

Children’s Books 
from Pooh to Potter 

All the above and much more! 
 

Book Room and Bindery open most 
days .. please check before 

visiting. 
BOOKS WANTED 
TO PURCHASE 

BOOKBINDING CLASSES 
Plum Tree Farm, Upgate Street,  

Carleton RodeTel: 01953 860746 
www.johnunderwoodbooks.com 

 
St Mary’s Residential Care Home – A country home for the elderly 

 
Situated in the village of New Buckenham, facing the village green, we provide accommo-
dation, meals and 24-hour personal care for those who find it increasingly difficult to cope 
at home without assistance. Our person-centred approach means you'll be respected as an 
individual and treated with dignity. Long/short term (respite care) care for the elderly are 
provided, including people living with dementia. 
St Mary’s incorporates a patio and two fully enclosed gardens and is registered with CQC 
for 29 single bedroom occupancy. The service user accommodation is arranged across the 
ground and first floor levels and a platform lift is provided to aid service users to the first 
floor. Bathroom/WC facilities are provided to both levels, including a dedicated hair salon 
to the ground floor. 
All meals are freshly prepared onsite by the dedicated catering staff and all specialist die-
tary needs are catered for. St Mary’s has continually received the highest Food Hygiene 
Rating of 5 awarded by the Foods Standards Agency. 
The Home’s registered manager is supported by an experienced, well trained team that 
include a deputy manager, health advisor, senior carers, carers, activities co-ordinator, 
hygiene and catering staff. 
For more information or for a visit, please contact the manager on 01953 860956, manag-
er@stmaryshome.co.uk  Market Place, New Buckenham, Norfolk, NR16 2AN. 

mailto:manager@stmaryshome.co.uk
mailto:manager@stmaryshome.co.uk
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New Buckenham Village Hall Trust 
Annual General Meeting –  
Tuesday 18th July 2017, 8pm 
Large Meeting Room, Village Hall 
 
Your ongoing support for the Village Hall is very much appreciated 
by the Trustees. The AGM is your chance to find out more about how 
the Village Hall is managed, to ask questions of the Trustees, raise 
any issues, and make suggestions to the Trust. 
 
There are three elected Trustees, candidates interested in standing 
for election or any enquiries regarding the AGM please contact me. 
 
Stevie Hobley, Bookings Administrator at 
bookings@newbuckenhamvillagehall.co.uk or 07469 715517. 
 
 
 
 

A Thoroughly Enjoyable Cabaret 
 
On Friday 23rd June New Buckenham Players presented an 
entertaining string of musical and spoken-word acts, that were both 
visually and aurally pleasing to experience. The songs were 
performed very competently. 
 
From the ladies who “Will Survive” to “The Yorkshiremen” it was  
tremendously absorbing, yet light enough to lift the spirit. 
 
Well done to Hugh Lynch and all the performers, crew and of course 
the cooks! 
 
Michael Boswell 
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Kings Stores 
We offer a wide range of services and supplies 

including groceries, fresh meat and veg, newspapers, 
lottery, dry cleaners and lots more … 

 
Opening Hours: Monday – Saturday 7 am to 7 pm, 

Sunday 8 am – 6 pm 
 

Post Office – Wednesday 9.30 am – 12.30 pm 
 

Why not call in and give us a try, look out for our 
special offers! on 01953 860264 
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Who will win at this year’s Village Show? 
 

Don’t forget to submit your entry forms by  
Thursday 13th July! 

 PUBLIC VIEWING FROM 2pm 
2:15pm ‘Gingerbread Man puppet show’ followed by children’s 

crafts 
Entrance Fee £1.00 

TOMBOLA ~ RAFFLE ~ REFRESHMENTS 
Presentation of Prizes from 3:30pm 
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Methodist Services July 2017 

Sunday 2 11:00 Poulk 

Sunday 9 11:00 V. Pease 

Sunday 16 11:00 Boulton 

Sunday 23 11:00 Rev. J. Horton 

Sunday 30 11:00 Greenfield 

St Martin’s Church 

July 2017 

Sunday 2 11:00 Parish Eucharist Trinity 3 

Sunday 9 6:30pm Evensong Trinity 4 

Sunday 16 11:00 Parish Eucharist Trinity 5 

Sunday 23 11:00 Morning Worship Trinity 6 

Sunday 30 10:00 Group: Quidenham Trinity 7 

Reminder: 1st July — Anglian Singers at St Martin’s 
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For Your Diary 

Contributions for the AUGUST 2017 issue of Parish News should be submitted by 

6.00pm on THURSDAY 20 JULY to Linda Bryan, Pine Cottage, Marsh Lane (861107) or 

Michael and Jo Boswell, Peel House, Chapel Street (860015) 

Alternatively by email to editor@newbucknews.co.uk 

The Village Hall administrator is Stevie Hobley, 

on (01953) 860463, mobile 07469 715517 

Email: bookings@newbuckenhamvillagehall.co.uk  

TO ADVERTISE:  please contact Mary Dowson on 01953 860320 or mdowson@btinternet.com 

July 2017 

Saturday 1 Anglian Singers, St Martin’s Church, 7:30pm 

Friday 7 Mobile Library, Chapel Street, 1:20pm 

Saturday 8 Film night, “LION”, Village Hall, 7:30pm 

Tuesday 11 Parish Council, Village Hall, 7:30pm 

Saturday 15 Village Show, Village Hall, 2:30pm 

Tuesday 18 Village Hall Trust AGM, Village Hall, 8pm 

Monday 

28 August 

Advance Notice: VILLAGE FETE, Village Hall 
Field 


